
12/28/2020 
 
To Whom it May Concern; 
 
    My Wife and I are residents of Litchfield NH and have been for over 10 years we have noticed a 
decline in water quality and color as the time has gone by and has not improved in the least.  
We have been forced to buy a water filter to filter the water we drink and cook with which requires filter 
replacement monthly.  This is another added expense that was not factored in the budget which doesn't 
help coupled with this pandemic which has impacted our family financially. Nevertheless an increase of 
any amount for an already poor quality water is absurd unless the problem is corrected.  All of us in 
Litchfield are fed up with the decline of water quality and discolor which gives us great concern as to what 
exactly are we getting in our water supply. Our family would like to know as well as our Neighbors what 
your intentions and proposed solution is for this water discoloration and poor water quality prior to the 
need for said increase as we all feel that this is not warranted due to the concern not being corrected just 
a band aid to appease us.  We look to you for help in this situation and the proposed increase for water 
bill which has not been corrected and or resolved.  Thank you for all your help and concerns with this 
matter. 
 
 
Regards: 
 
Clayton & Kim Michaud 
18 Cardinal Lane  
Litchfield NH, 03052 
603-234-7422 
claymichaud@yahoo.com 
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